

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education HEALTH AND NUTRITION CENTER



Office of the Director

MEMORANDUM

15071316

316 JUL 8

FOR

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

SCHOOL HEADS

FROM:

ELLA CECINA G. NALIPONGUIT

Director III, Health and Nutrition Center

SUBJECT:

DISTRIBUTION OF SCHOOL-BASED IMMUNIZATION POSTERS

DATE :

July 27, 2015

This refers to the letter of DOH Secretary Janette Garin to Secretary Armin Luistro dated July 14, 2015 re: Distribution of posters on School-Based Immunization Program in schools.

The activities of the said Program will start this August 2015. In line with this, the Charities of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints Philippines is donating 38,000 pieces of posters with the theme "Bakuna Para Sa Kabataan, Proteksyon sa Kinabukasan" to be distributed directly in all elementary schools nationwide.

It is requested that each school put up the poster near the school entrance as part of our activity campaign to encourage parents to have their children vaccinated.

Attached is the aforesaid letter for your reference.

Thank you very much in anticipation of your favorable response and support of the Program.

